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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

MONDAY 27th JUNE 2005 
QUESTION No. 8
FIRHOUSE ROAD WEST – THREE TON LIMIT ON TRAFFIC

QUESTION:   Councillor J. Neville

"To ask the Manager to confirm if there is a three ton limit on traffic using Firhouse Road West and its extension and if so what measures can be taken to implement this limit and if no such limit applies to this road, that South Dublin County Council impose such a limit on this road?" 

REPLY:

There is no three ton limit on traffic using Firhouse Road West and extension.  

Firhouse Road West is a distributor road free of frontage developments.  As such it was designed and constructed to provide for all traffic movements and is not suitable for a three ton limit.

